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Strip District

The purpose of the Liberty Avenue HSIP Project is to improve the 

safety of pedestrians and vehicles along Liberty Avenue through the 

Strip District corridor. Lane reductions are planned to bring existing 

lane widths to appropriate dimensions. Traffic signal upgrades 

enhance visibility while upgraded controllers and possible new signal 

implementations provide more efficient vehicular movement. 

Pedestrian pushbuttons, ADA accommodations, and count down 

signals improve pedestrian safety and mobility.

Coordination between agencies, stakeholders, and other projects 

within the Strip District is a major consideration for these Liberty 

Avenue improvements.

Construction will begin Summer 2023. 

Project Timeline

April 22, 2020 – Design Begins

December 29, 2021 –
Preliminary Engineering 
Complete 

March 31, 2023 – Construction 
Let Date

Project Partners

Federal Highway 
Administration and PennDOT

Project Funding

Design - $800,000

Construction - $ 5,400,000

Funding Source

HSIP Grant (90% Federal, 10% 
State)

Project Contact

Project Manager: Eric Stein, 
P.E.

Title: Project Manager

Email address:

eric.stein@pittsburghpa.gov 
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